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On April 29, 2015, the National Veterinary Services Laboratories (NVSL) in Ames, Iowa, confirmed a 
finding of vesicular stomatitis virus (VSV) infection (New Jersey serotype) on a premises in Grant 
County, New Mexico.  One horse on the premises has met the case definition of infection with 
compatible clinical signs and a four-fold change in positive complement fixation antibody titers.  This is 
the 2015 VSV index case for the United States.   
 
Additionally, a horse on a second premises located in Otero County, New Mexico has met the 
subsequent premises case definition of VSV infection (New Jersey serotype) with  compatible clinical 
signs and positive complement fixation antibody titer.  Therefore, there are currently a total of two (2) 
VSV-positive premises under quarantine in New Mexico. 
 

 
 

VSV Current Premises Quarantined 
Table 1. Location and number of premises currently quarantined for VSV 

NEW MEXICO Total Premises 

 Grant County 
Otero County 

1 
1 

   

TOTAL NEW MEXICO:  2 COUNTIES 2 

 
 

 
VSV Cumulative Premises Quarantined 
Table 2. Location and number of premises quarantined for VSV since April 29, 2015 

NEW MEXICO Total Premises 

 Grant County 
Otero County 

1 
1 

   

TOTAL NEW MEXICO:  2 COUNTIES 2 
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Map 1.  VSV:  Current Premises Quarantined 

 
 
Map 2.  VSV:  Cumulative Premises Quarantined Since April 29, 2015 
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